
 

 
 
                                     
             
         
 
 
 
 
	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  April	
  10,	
  2013	
  
Dr. Ferruccio Bonino 
Editor-in-Chief 
The World Journal of Gastroenterology 
 
Re: ESPS Ms NO: 1780 
 
Dear Dr. Bonino, 
 
    The manuscript entitled “Hepatitis B or C viral infection and risk of pancreatic cancer: 

a meta-analysis of observational studies” (ESPS Ms NO: 1780) has been edited by a 

professional English native speaker in the COUP Team of the United States of America.  

We have more than 10 years experience serving professionals in various fields.   The 

language evaluation was Grade A.  I would like to recommend it as “priority 

publishing” in the World  Journal of Gastroenterology. 

    Please do not hesitate to contact us if you have any questions. 

 

Sincerely Yours, 

 
Dona Cooper 
Senior Member 
The COUP Team 

info@coup-us.com 
www.coup-us.com 
 

730 P.O. Box 
Piscataway, NJ 08854 
Tel/Fax: 646-667-2687 
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